
Teen Summer Pen Pal Campaign 
Program Details 

 

When we want to communicate with friends and family, our first instinct might be to grab 
our smartphones to send a quick message. Did you know there is any even better way to show 
loved ones you are thinking of them? We have just the program planned for you. Our summer 
pen pal campaign will help teens foster better communication skills, sharpen penmanship, and 

fill your mailboxes with fun letters instead of annoying junk mail. 
Each letter writing kit will include the following:  

● A pen or pencil 
● 5 sheets of paper 
● 5 index cards 
● 5 envelopes 
● 5 stamps 

 



After you are done writing your letter, address the envelope to a friend or family member. 
Can’t think of anyone to send a letter to? You can send one to us here at NIagara Falls Public 

Library. We will be updating our social media pages to showcase your writing prowess. Feel free 
to use any writing style. This might be the perfect time to brush up on the cursive you learned 

back in elementary school. You could also try your hand at calligraphy. Grab your pen pal kit by 
visiting us at The Niagara Falls Public Library beginning on June 15th.  If you have any 

questions, please email ​rwade@nioga.org​ or call 716-286-4894. We can’t wait to see your 
penmanship!  
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